
 
 
Dear Graduates, 
 
Finishing your studies marks the end of a period in your life in which we at H-BRS 
have been able to play an important role. I would like to congratulate you on your 
successful graduation from our university. We would like to celebrate this 
achievement properly with you. I would therefore like to invite you and your family, 
relatives and friends to the Graduation Ceremony on Saturday, 26 October 2019. 
 
A Bachelor's or Master's degree will be conferred upon you and the other graduates 
of your degree programme during the official degree ceremony. As in past years, we 
hope that you will follow the solemn academic tradition of wearing gowns. In this 
ceremonial atmosphere you will once again have the opportunity to mix with former 
fellow students, jointly celebrate your achievements and afterwards enjoy a convivial 
evening event. 
 
No matter whether you have just received your degree certificate hot off the press or 
have already been working for some time, the graduation party is a unique and fitting 
opportunity to jointly celebrate successfully completing your studies with your family, 
friends and fellow former students. 
 
This year, the graduation party is taking place at Telekom Dome in Bonn. Following 
an ecumenical service at the Matthäi Church, the main ceremony will begin in the 
Telekom Dome at 15:30. 
After the programme of entertainment, to mark the culmination of the event, all the 
graduates present will be invited on to the stage for the traditional “mortarboard 
throw”. 
 
All information on the ceremony, and the link to the online registration form can be 
found at https://www.h-brs.de/en/graduation-ceremony.  
Please note: If you have already received your personal invitation by e-mail, 
please use your personal login link. Graduates who have not yet completed their 
studies or whose degrees have not yet been enrolled by the exam service register 
via the registration link on the event website https://www.h-brs.de/en/graduation-
ceremony. 
 
Please register as soon as possible and by 14 October at the latest. 
 
I very much hope to see you at the Telekom Dome on 26 October and wish you all 
the very best for your future. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Prof. Dr Hartmut Ihne 
President of Hochschule Bonn-Rhein-Sieg 
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